
What We are Learning

May 19: PGE Talent Show: 6 – 7:00 pm

May 22:  End of the Year Celebrations 8:30 am

May 19th: Spirit Day/School Store – Wear your PGE spirit shirt, field trip shirt or a white or
blue shirt

May 25:  Last day of school for students/Early Release

Communication

May 15, 2023

We will continue to learn about shadows  and day 
and night.

The students will learn the sun gives us natural light 
and heat and what sources of artificial light are 
available when the sun isn’t. The students will learn 
that shadows are made when something blocks the 
light  source and how shadows and  reflections 

change based on the  light source, 
time of day, and position of the 
object blocking the light. We will 

focus on alliteration.

We will be reviewing letters, 
numbers, geometry and other 
concepts the students learned  
throughout the year.

Please remember to send a snack and water 

bottle with your child daily.

Our end of the year program will be Monday, 

May 22 at 8:30 am. We hope you are able to

join us for this celebration.

If you child has a summer birthday and you 

would like to send cookies, cupcakes or 

something similar so that they are able to 

celebrate their birthday with their classmates, 

please contract your child’s teacher so 

that a date can be arranged.

We had great week following our end of the year calendar. The rain 
did not interfere with our learning and fun. We enjoyed ice cream, 
played games using flashlights, wore hats, kicked off our shoes and 
ended the week with laughter and lollipops.

Reminders

Week of May 8th Recap


